~ Dear Members of Newmarket Council,

the motion calling for the elimination of user fees charged to Newmarket sports leagues for fields,
floors, gyms and so on. | understand that this motion calls for a reduction in fees to be phased in

over the next 10 years.

The Redbirds are a not-for-profit organization and are finding that user fees are oyr largest single
expense. The Town of Newmarket can greatly improve the quality of recreation availaple to children
through the elimination of user fees.

Please find a way to make this happen.
Thank you.

John Blommesteyn
Redbirds Lacrosse Club




